
3/24/20 

Dear Archway Glendale Families,  

We hope the remote learning is going well for all our students.  

CHECK INS/MEETINGS: This week, classroom teachers and TA's will be checking in with each family to see how 
things are going. Next week, teachers and TA's will be setting up 15-minute phone meetings with students. Please 
watch for instructions in the class newsletters on MONDAY.   

TGIF on FB LIVE: Please join us on Friday morning at 7:40 am on Facebook to hear Mr. Kersting sing TGIF followed 
by the pledge. If you miss it, you will be able to view it later on our Facebook page.  

FACEBOOK: We would like to post videos of our students saying the pledge, reading stories, reciting poetry, doing 
science experiments, etc. If you would like us to post your video (rather than you sharing it), please send the video to 
Mrs. Fleming. Stay tuned for details regarding a virtual spirit week soon.    

Take care of yourselves and choose joy! 
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